
CHEROKEE ROSE QUILT GUILD 

OCTOBER 13, 2011  

 

The meeting was opened by Vice President Dori Holt. 

Due to an extended business meeting it was determined to have our program first.   

Our program was a presentation by Ben Hollingsworth‟s trunk show entitled “My Life Outside the Box”.   He 

shared his many award winning original quilts and a variety of heritage quilts.  

Following the program we had a break where everyone shared the “pies” provided by everyone. 

The following announcements were offered: 

 October birthdays were recognized.   

 Raffle for October will be a raffle of the strip blocks assembled by Broach Winsley.   Also zipper 

pouches are available.   

 November goodies will be “soups” 

There was a correction of the September day minutes reflecting that it was Sarah Sorenson presenting the 

Saturday workshop.  

     COMMITTEE REPORTS 

Membership: Members present was 31 

  New Members:  Carolyn Chapman 

  Winner of Fat Quarters:  Linda Jones  

  Winners of Door Prizes:  Lorene Brooks, Carolyn Chapman, Charlie Phaneuf 

Historian: Quilts that were at the hospital are on the website.  

Hospitality: November will be soups.  We will be having an extended program so come prepared to share  

  your favorite soup.   

Programs:   October night is our R‟auction. 

  November day will be Denise Allee‟s “Over, Under and Around” 

  November 5
th

 is Quilt „til U Wilt.  9:00A to 9:00P 

Publicity: New business cards are available.   

  New quilts are hung at the hospital. 

  New display is being done at the library. 

Telephone: All calls were made. 

Beekeeper: Last bee for this year is the 20
th

 of October held at Diane Johnson‟s home.  

Community Service: Connie will take quilts today. Deadline is extended to the last meeting in November. 

Christmas Party:  Flyers are available and payment needs to be paid by the last November meeting. 

     NEW BUSINESS 

1. Nominating committee submitted the following to be voted on in the November meetings.  

 President:  Ann Groves 

 Vice President:  Ginny Hollis  

 Treasurer:  Queenie Smith  



 Day Secretary:  Phyllis Carpenter  

 Night Secretary:  Connie Tallant 

 Nominations from the floor were:  President:  Dori Holt 

            Treasurer:  Tina Corbett 

2. A Committee presented revised bylaws: 

 A discussion followed with the changes and voting was done.  They will also be reviewed at the October 

 night meeting with a final voting being held.  

Respectfully submitted 

Phyllis Carpenter  

Day Secretary 

 

     

 

   

  

    

         

 

 

  


